
Dear 2024 Mid-Atlantic Life Safety Conference Participant:

You are invited to participate in the Silent Auction taking place during the 2024 Mid-Atlantic Life Safety
Conference. The auction will take place on Sunday, November 3, 2024 at the Awards Banquet and
Dinner. The Silent Auction will be located in the conference area of the hotel. All attendees are invited to
visit the Silent Auction space to view the items and to place bids. The winning bidders will be posted
that evening during the dinner. Winners will be able to pay by cash, check or credit card.

We hope you will consider bringing an item with you to the conference to be donated to the
silent auction. 100% of the proceeds raised will go to MALSC to help fund the conference in the future!

Here is how you can participate, if you choose:

● Get creative! Contribute something that is well-known from your state (example: Maryland is
known for its crabs – a basket with mallets would be an idea.) Other items that have sold well in
other auctions are gift baskets, wine, gift certificates, electronic equipment, artwork, jewelry, golf
items, sports team apparel, etc.

● First Responder items or items from your own department.

● Many businesses will donate items or gift certificates for these types of events. Don’t hesitate to
ask for a donation from businesses you frequent.

This is a voluntary silent auction. Please don’t feel pressured to bring an item or to bid on items.
However, at other events, many people have had a great time bringing creative items to have
auctioned and/or bidding on special items at the auction!

If you choose to donate an item to the auction, please bring it with you to the conference registration
desk, located in the entrance to the conference center. Staff will be available to assist you.

We look forward to seeing you at the 2024 Mid-Atlantic Life Safety Conference.

Sincerely,

MALSC Committee


